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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing this week to remind you about the exciting opportunity to 
become a Parent Governor at Cambridge School. I wrote to you a  
couple of weeks ago inviting nominations from parents, including  
self-nominations. I am really pleased that we have received one strong 
application, but there are currently two vacancies on the governing 
body and I would like them both filled so parental voice is heard and 
valued. It gives parents the chance to really understand how the 
school operates and to be part of the body that holds me to account! 
My door is always open to you to discuss important matters so if you 
are interested , please do get in touch. The closing date is Friday 24

th
 

November. 

 

All of you have been contacted regarding Parents’ Evening on 
Wednesday 29

th
 November and many of you have made appoint 

ments for individual face to face consultations with your child’s  
teacher. Others have chosen Teams meetings to have a virtual  
meeting online. If you have not managed to make contact with school, 
please contact us urgently to make an appointment, in person or  
virtual. Check your emails and answerphone messages for information 
as we are determined to have 100% participation. Please get involved 
in your child’s education as it makes a huge difference to them and us. 

 

Today is Children in Need Day and I am pleased that the school is fully 
involved in fundraising for worthwhile, life-changing projects. Thank 
you to all of you who have donated money to this cause. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Alan Campbell, 

Head Teacher 

Stars Of The Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Staff Star Of The Week this 
week is Cain Green for his work with 
the Cambridge School  
Ambassadors and for organising a 
visit to the school from our local MP 
Andy Slaughter as part of UK  
Parliament Week.  
 

100% Student Attendance Award 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     Amber-Skye         Rayyan Ahmad 
        Lonergan 

 
Outstanding Behaviour Award 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         Candii-Mai          Doni Fiqi 
            Easton 

 
Note: Some parents have not given  
permission for their child’s photo to 

be used in external publications. 

 

 

W/C 20th Nov: Road Safety Week 

29th Nov: Parents Evening 

30th Nov: World Science Day 

 

 

1st Dec: International Day Of Disabled Persons 

14th, 15th & 18th  Dec: Drop Down Days 

19th Dec: Talent Show 

20th Dec: Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch 

21st Dec: End of term, School finishes at 1pm 

 

8th January2024: INSET DAY 

9th January 2024: Children return to school 

Important Dates 



House Competition. 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

354 342 348 

410 324 398 

Attendance: Week Ending 10th November 2023: 

 

Angelou Class 

87%  

Akala Class 

83%  

Bevan Class 

86%  

Armstrong Class 

66%  

Einstein Class 

98%  

Wilberforce Class 

83%  

Farah Class 

67%  

Franklin Class 

93%  

Nightingale Class 

95%  

Obama Class 

68%  

Rashford  Class 

88%  

Rowling Class 

94%  

Turing  Class 

100%  

Wiltshire Class 

100%  
Turing & 
Wiltshire 

Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk

